
Fife Lake Township is currently accepting bids for excavation 

work.  Work will include stump removal and ground leveling in 

the Fife Lake Township Cemetery.   

 

Site inspection will be May 20th, at 12:00 to view the work site 

for specific details. 

 

Must have liability insurance. 

 

Contact Cemetery Sexton Lisa Plamondon at 231-499-1578 for 

additional information. 


